General Studies Meeting
February 4, 2004

Minutes

Members present:  Elena Ermolaeva, Larry Daily, Judy Kepple, Dan Dilella, Jerry Thomas, John Landolt, Tom Segar, Laura Renninger, Karen Green, Stephanie Slocum-Schaffer, Patricia Dwyer

1. Approval of December 3, 2003 Minutes -- MVP. 
2. Assessment report:  Patricia Dwyer reported that the assessment task force is planning to distribute a survey to faculty to get their reaction to the current course evaluation.  Assessment plans for the next cycle are due on April 1.

3. Title III update:  Patricia Dwyer outlined the proposal that will be submitted for a Title III grant.  Discussion followed. Jerry Thomas voiced concern about what will be done to better equip classrooms for technology if the grant is not awarded.  Larry Daily, a member of TOC, assured the group that his committee will continue to invest in equipping classrooms.
4. Tom Segar gave a presentation on programs offered through the Office of Multicultural Leadership.  He especially wants to work with faculty to help complement course work through the different programs he offers.  The group praised Tom for the wide range of activities he offers. 
5. Discussion of diversity in the GS curriculum followed.  While the GS courses have a multicultural strand, many felt that the diversity element needs to be more cohesive. One suggestion was to explore all the courses that have multicultural elements, including upper-division, and make one such course required.  Stephanie Slocum-Schaffer suggested that criteria for such courses would need to be established.  This will be the main topic of the next meeting.  
The meeting adjourned at 4:15.  

Patricia Dwyer

Secretary  

